
Passaic County Technical Institute 
“Passaic County’s Award-Winning Public High School for Academics, Careers & Technology” 

45 Reinhardt Road, Wayne, New Jersey 07470   973-389-4202 
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

Contact: Sandra Woods, PCTI Communications Office 
  973-389-4202 
  woods@pcti.tec.nj.us 
 
 

The College of St. Rose 
Delivers Acceptances to PCTI Students 

 
Wayne, NJ – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – Select seniors of Passaic County Technical Institute (PCTI) 
were honored by representatives of the College of St. Rose when they were personally accepted into the Albany 
school. In addition, students were privy to an intimate Q&A session that allowed them to learn more about the 
historic school and its programs. 
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PCTI seniors Carolina Martinez (Clifton), Rachel Kovar (Clifton), Michelle Lorduy (Wayne), and 
Faisal Allan (Paterson) join Assistant Vice President of Enrollment Management, Katie Lesko 
and Assistant Director of Undergraduate Admission, Caitlin Stillwell 
from the College of St. Rose, to celebrate their acceptance into the Albany school. 
 
 
 
 


